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National Fisheries Institute Statement on the 

OBBB Act 

Reston, VA – June 27, 2025 – The National Fisheries Institute is pleased to see policymakers 

advancing the One Big Beautiful Bill Act—a positive step toward boosting economic growth 

nationwide. The competitive tax environment created by this package will help families and 

businesses throughout the seafood industry continue investing in good jobs and delivering 

healthy, delicious seafood to all Americans. We encourage Congress to pass this important 

legislation without delay. 
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